From: George Spain <GSpain@FandR.com> 
Sent: Monday, August 21, 2023 2:10 PM
To: sherryc@wytheville.org
Subject: FOIA Request

Good afternoon,

I am performing an environmental site assessment on a site in Wytheville, VA. I want to ask if there are any records of storage tanks (above or underground including installation or removal), hazardous material emergency responses, hazardous material storage, or records of environmental releases; groundwater or drinking water well contamination in the vicinity of the property; fires, chemical spills, or any incidents of environmental concern on the properties for the following addresses: 120, 170, 225, and 230 Tremough Drive, 200 Mt Pleasant Road, 3440 N 4th Street, and 3305 N 4th Street, as well as the property at parcel IDs 24A-1-8, 24A-1-9, and 24A-1-10.

Thank you,

George Spain
George Spain
Environmental Scientist
FROEHLING & ROBERTSON
833 Professional Place, W Chesapeake, VA 23320
T 757.436.1111 | D 757.213.9730
GSpain@FandR.com    |    www.FandR.com
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